
 

 

 

 

February 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

First Generation Scholars 

 

Sussex University is holding the second event (First Generation Scholars) of two. It will complete the 

games the students have been playing as a team. The final rounds are completed at Sussex 

University and the results are announced.  It is an incredible opportunity to develop students’ 
understanding of Business Studies and gain a practical understanding of the demands of running a 

business. 

  

The trip will take place on Thursday 26th February and we will be leaving school at 9am. Students are 

expected to meet me in reception prior to leaving at 9am. The competition finishes at 2pm so we will 

arrive back at Sackville by 3pm. I am fully insured to drive my own car and can take up to a 

maximum of 4 students. Lunch is provided by Sussex University. There is a coffee shop so if the 

students wish to purchase their own drinks or snacks they can bring some money to do so. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and the attached consent form if you wish your child to go on the 

trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr D May 

Teacher of Business Studies 

 

 

To: Mr D May 

 

First Generation Scholars 

 

I would like my child …………………………………….………………………………………….. (student’s name) to 
participate in the Business Studies trip to Sussex University on Thursday 26th February 2015. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
 

 

 

 


